
DEPARTMENT OF ARCHITECTURE

McGILL UNIVERSITY

T R A Q U A I RRAMSAY MONTREAL

March 29 1926W. E. CARLESS

yours faithfully
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The Principal.

McGill University.

^ear Sir Arthur,

I enclose a letter from Mr Wintemburg, of

Mr Wintemhurg was herethe Victoria Memorial Museum, Ottawa,

a short time ago and spent several days in examining the

He regards them as of great importanceHoch.ela.ga specimens, 

and I think that his suggestions are worth serious consideration.

It might "be a good thing to enquire if the 

Department of Anthropology would permit Mr Wintemhurg to 

catalogue this material, in return for a certain number of 

duplicate specimens, 

his notes made here.

He has promised to send us a copy of
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